
 

 
 
The map below indicates the three locations – including acreage – where the Parker Flats field work is 
now occurring.  The area in brown is referred to as the “Puff of Smoke.” The area in green is the “Pipe 
Bowl.”  The “Stem” is in red. 
 
Details and photographs of this work were sent out in two separate ESCA Bulletins yesterday, 11 
October 2012.  These Bulletins are available online at: www.fora-esca-rp.com/daily-bulletins.html.  
 

 
 
For more information on work underway in Parker Flats, please view the presentation given at the 20 
September 2012 Community Information Session.  That information can be accessed at:  
www.fora-esca-rp.com/CommunityInformationSessions.html  
 
Complete information on the ESCA Remediation Program is available at: 
www-fora-esca-rp.com or by calling the FORA ESCA Hotline at 831-883-3506. 
*Previous ESCA Bulletins can be viewed at: www.fora-esca-rp.com/daily-bulletins.html 
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